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Silas Canavan

From: Rachel Smith
Sent: Friday, September 02, 2016 3:28 PM
To: silas@walsh-eng.com
Subject: 88 Preble St. Grease Trap

Categories: 317 - Savation Army

Per our conversation today, the GB 250 spec'd for the Salvation Army on 88 Preble 
Street meets City FOG requirements.  
 
If you have any questions, don't hesitate to reach out to me! 
 
Have a great weekend! 
 
--  
Rachel Smith 
Senior Water Resources Technician 
City of Portland 
rms@portlandmaine.gov  
874-8833 
 
 

 
Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees about 
government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please be advised 
that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested. 


